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OPT-OUT FORM FOR  

 

SAFE ENVIRONMENT TRAINING FOR CHILDREN/YOUTH  

 

For the Diocese of Saginaw  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

The United States Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 

People provides for safe environment education and training for children and youth enrolled in the 

Catholic schools and parish religious education programs.  

 

Our parish/school will present:  

 

Circle of Grace  

 

As a parent/guardian, you have the right to choose whether your student participates. If you have 

questions about the program or its contents, please contact Kathy Russell, Director of Youth Ministry or 

Wendy Graveline, Interim Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation.  

 

If you decide that you do not want your child to participate, please complete the “opt-out” form at the 

bottom of this page and return it to your child’s teacher no later than April 9, 2025.  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Opt-out form for use with the child/youth safe environment program 

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish does not have my permission to present the Circle of 

Grace program to my child(ren), whose name is/are:  

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent’s/Guardian’s name printed: _________________________________________________  

 

 

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature: ____________________________________________________  

 

Date: ________________________ 
 

 

http://www.assumptionmary.org/

